From: Hill, Shannon

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>

Subject: FW: Google Community Meetings

Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 12:50:23 AM

From: Han, James

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 4:55 PM

To: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: RE: Google Community Meetings

Hi Shannon,

Good to know the question came from our group discussion with the applicant, John has referred me to you to see if there is any complications from a CEQA stand point. It doesn't seem to have an effect from your end.

Thank you, James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.

I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.

I will monitor email during this time.

From: Hill, Shannon < Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:24 PM

To: Han, James < <u>James.Han@sanjoseca.gov</u>> **Subject:** RE: Google Community Meetings

Hi James,

For CEQA, the only meeting required is for the Notice of Preparation (NOP). I'm not aware of the recommendation or requirement to have a community meeting to occur before the end of the 45 Day public review period of the EIR. I would ask John, but I'm curious to know what he says. I assumed the community meetings we had early on for the project were sufficient, but considering project changes, it may be good to have another community meeting.

Was this a question from the applicant? I'm wondering why this question came up.

Thanks!

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov

From: Han, James

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:00 PM

To: Hill, Shannon < Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Google Community Meetings

Hi Shannon,

Are community meetings required to occur before the end of a 45 Day period of the EIR or is it just recommended?

Thanks, James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.

I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.

I will monitor email during this time.